
AL-Sheikh:  The  PA  has  not
received any financial loans
from the Israeli Government
The Head of the General Authority of Civil Affairs and Fatah
Central Committee Member, Minister Hussein AL-Sheikh, wrote
via  Twitter  on  Friday:  “What  was  promoted  by  some  media
outlets confirming that the Palestinian Authority has taken a
financial loan from the Israeli government, is not true. The
PA did not take any.”
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